
Iiovember 24, 1919.

H.S. Blrkett, Esq., G.B.,M.D.,

Dean of the Faculty of Medicine.

Dear Dr. Birkett,
I am enclosing herewith a letter from

Dr. B. Franklin Royer to the President of McGill University,

under date Hoveraber 21st.
Dr. Royer states that they intend to

establish a public health nursing course at Dalhousie Univer­

sity and asks for information which will assist them in this 

connection. I shall be very glad if you will replj to him 

directly. Will you also please send him a copy of the 

Medical Calendar.
I remain,

Yours very sincerely.

Enel. Acting Principal


